
Lexington 34.5kV Line Construction

Presented to the 
Lexington City Council



34.5kV Line Construction

• Currently, there is one circuit from NPPD’s 
substation east of town that serves the 
City of Lexington.

• City electric loadings have grown beyond 
the capacity of the existing transmission 
line.

• It has been recommended to install a 
second circuit that will connect in on the 
north side of town.



Current Lexington 
Sub-transmission System



Map of New Line Route





Project Schedule

• Construction will begin in the summer of 
2008

• Estimated length of construction is 8 
weeks



Estimated Costs

• This project involves the construction of 
another circuit to serve the City’s growth 
and contingency needs.

• The project is estimated to cost $1.1M.



NPPD Substation Addition

• To provide for adequate and reliable 
power, NPPD is increasing the amount of 
energy that can be delivered from the 
115kV East Lexington substation. 

• Capacity will more than double, from 
25MVA to 56MVA

• This will be done concurrently with the 
sub-transmission line construction.
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